
           

 

Saint André Bessette Roman Catholic Parish, Malone, New York • Established July 1, 2014 

“God is love, and he loves us; that is the heart of the Christian faith.…  Pray that you may obtain a 
true love of God. God loves us so much.  He wants us to love him ”          —Br. André (1845-1937) 

July 31, 2016 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

SUNDAY MASS 
 

Anticipated (Saturday) 
4:00 P.M.  

January-March at Notre Dame 
April-December at Saint Joseph 

 

Sunday 
8:00 A.M. at Saint John Bosco 

9:30 A.M. at Saint Helen 
11:00 A.M. at Notre Dame 

ADORATION OF THE 
MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 
Tuesday  

Following the 6:45 A.M. Mass  
until 1:00 P.M. at St. Joseph 

 
Thursday 

7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
 

Thursday 
7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

 

Saturday 
12:00–12:45 P.M. at Notre Dame 

3:00–3:45 P.M. at St. Joseph 
 

First Sunday of the Month 
Before the 9:30 A.M. Mass 

at Saint Helen 

Father Joseph W. Giroux 
Pastor 

 

Father Scott Belina 
Parochial Vicar 

 

Father Bryan D. Stitt 

Diocesan Director of Vocations, In Residence 
 

Deacon Bryan J. Bashaw 
Permanent Deacon 

 

Ms. Catherine Suprenant 
Director of Christian Formation 

 

Ms. Marie-Claire D’Arcy 
Music Coordinator 

 

Ms. Darlene Livernois 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Mrs. Phyllis Smith 
Secretary  

ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH  

306 West Main Street  P.O. Box 547 
Malone, New York 12953 
Telephone:   (518) 483–1300 
Fax:    (518) 483–1307 
Email:   mcp@twcny.rr.com 
Website:   www.standres.org 
Office Hours:  Monday–Friday  

9:00 A.M.–12:00 P.M. & 1:00–4:00 P.M. 

St. André Bessette, pray for us! 
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FROM FR. JOE… 
 

No doubt, many of you were surprised to see Monday’s lead 
headline in the Telegram, “Bellmont officials eye former Owls 
Head church as possible community center” (in reference to St. 
Joseph’s).  I was surprised by it, too!   As I’ve shared with you 
before, we’ve begun the process to (1) formally close the church 
(which hasn’t been used for Mass in almost 10 years) and then (2) 
sell the property—doing the very same things at the same time for 
St. Mary’s in Lake Titus.  The paperwork for the first phase of the 
process is still in the works.  (I will have it in to the Diocese in a 
week or so and then, following Canon Law, Bishop must consult 
about it with his Council of Priests—which does not meet again 
until September 28.)  No moves can or will be made to sell either 
property until the buildings are first officially “closed” as church-
es and all sacred articles are removed.  That being said, the Town 
of Bellmont has previously expressed serious interest in St. Jo-
seph’s in Owls Head for the reasons stated in the newspaper.  It’s 
the only serious offer that’s been made so far, and—I must say—
it sounds like a good one to me.  It keeps the structure in respect-
ful use for the benefit of the community, and it would be pur-
chased by an entity with the means to maintain it properly.  (For 
your information: I’ve also had two interested parties approach 
me about buying the church building in Lake Titus.)  So, what do 
you think?  I’ve received no objections to moving forward with 
the sale of these two oratories.  If anybody has a concern about 
this proposed future use, please let me know. 
 
Visit Fr. Joe's blog: http://fromemptyhands.blogspot.com/ 
 

* * * 

 

I received the following note, that’s also meant for you: 
 
Dear Fr. Joe, 
 

We are so very grateful to you, your staff and all the parishioners 
of St. André's Parish for all that you did to make the Ursuline 
Celebration on July 17th the very special and blessed event that 
we all experienced. The liturgy, planned so beautifully and cele-
brated by Bishop LaValley, was certainly a time of joyful and 
prayerful thanksgiving. The choir and musical accompaniment 
were truly outstanding!  And all the arrangements for the recep-
tion were deeply appreciated. Everything was so carefully and 
thoughtfully prepared. It was wonderful to have time to visit and 
share with so many. 
 

Malone and the North Country will always be held in our hearts 
and prayers with love and gratitude. And so we say again: "Thank 
you, thank you, thank you!" 
 

The Ursuline Sisters 

CHOIR CALL FOR  
INSPIRE: Called To Love 

 
Parishioners interested in singing in the 350 
Voice Choir for the INSPIRE Event, please 
contact Marie-Claire after any Mass or call: 
315-408-8933 or 518-483-1300; or email: 
mcd13608@hotmail.com 

 

Date of the Event: September 25, 2016 
Where: Lake Placid, New York - 1980 Olympic Arena 

Rehearsals Held Regionally:  places & dates to be announced 
Rehearsal Day Of: 1:45pm - 3:30pm  

(Choir, Cantors and Musicians) 

Is God Calling YOU? 
  
“One's life does not consist of possessions.”  If simplicity of life 
and the evangelical counsels of poverty, chastity and obedience 
especially attract you, discover that life as a priest, deacon, sister 
or brother. If you think you may be called to serve Jesus as a 
priest, deacon or in the consecrated life, consider the power of His 
grace at work in you, call Fr. Joe, Fr. Scott or Fr. Bryan at 483-
1300 or 483-4074, or visit the Vocation website at 
www.myvocation.net. 

A LETTER FROM OUR BISHOP 

 
Dear Friends in Christ: 
 
     Missionary zeal has always been a telling sign of the vitality of 
the Catholic Church.  The energizing spirit of missionaries, shar-
ing Christ’s love and service, bring faith-filled hope to people 
living in the developing countries.  The annual collection for the 
Missionary Projects of the Diocese of Ogdensburg offers the 
opportunity to further our own passion in supporting the ministry 
of our missionaries who serve so faithfully in often forgotten plac-
es in our world. 
 
     During the weekend Masses of July 30th and 31st, the parish-
ioners of St. Lawrence, Jefferson and Lewis Deaneries will be 
given an opportunity to support our missionaries.  Our parishes 
will offer prayers for the recipients and take up collections to fund 
missionary activities such as catechetical and lay leadership pro-
grams as well as youth ministry. 
 
     The Missionary Projects of the Diocese of Ogdensburg ap-
peal will be used to: 
 

1. Provide continued financial support of our former mission 
in Mollendo, Peru; 

2. Support the United States Bishops’ annual appeal for Lat-
in America; and 

3. Assist other missionary projects throughout the world that 
our diocese deems appropriate as part of our evangeliza-
tion efforts. 

 
     I am grateful for your gift to promote missionary endeavors in 
our young parishes among the poor of the world.  God bless you 
for your generous support of the Church’s Spiritual Works of 
Mercy this Jubilee Year of Mercy! 
  
   Gratefully yours in Christ,  
   Most Reverend Terry R. LaValley 
   Bishop of Ogdensburg 

SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND 
 

The second collection today is for the 
Missionary Projects of the Diocese of 
Ogdensburg.  The collection will be 
used to provide continued financial sup-
port of our former mission in Mollendo, 
Peru; to support the U.S. Bishop’s annu-
al appeal for Latin America; and to help 
any other missionary projects throughout 
the world that the Diocese might deem 
appropriate as part of its evangelization 

effort.  Please be generous TODAY.  Thank you for your spiritual 
and financial support.   

http://fromemptyhands.blogspot.com/
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
 
This Weekend – 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Saturday, July 30 (Jer 26:11-16, 24/Ps 69:15-16, 30-31, 
 33-34/Mt 14:1-12) 
  4:00pm (SJ)  Scott Storrs by Shirley Yando & Family 

  

Sunday, July 31 (Eccl 1:2; 2:21-23/Ps 90:3-6, 12-14, 17/

 Col 3:1-5, 9-11/Lk 12:13-21) 

  8:00am (SJB)  For The People of SAB 
  9:30am (SH)   Sylvia Hosler by the Family 
11:00am (ND)   Eleanor Marshall by the Family 
  
Weekday Masses 
Monday, Aug 1 (Jer 28:1-17/Ps 119:29, 43, 79-80, 95, 
 102/Mt 14:13-21) 
12:05pm (ND)  Joan Perry by Harold & Family 
 

Tuesday, Aug 2 (Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22/Ps 102:16-21, 
29, 22-23/Mt 14:22-36) 

  6:45am (SJ)  William Premo by Marilyn Premo & Family 
10:15am (TAC)  No Mass 
 

Wednesday, Aug 3 (Jer 31:1-7/Jer 31:10-13/Mt 15:21-
 28) 

  6:45am (SJ) Michael Boyea by Matt, Lisa & Rachel 
12:05pm (ND)  Shirley M. Yanod by Irene Betters and the 
 Derouchie, Mallette & Gibbon Families 
 

Thursday, Aug 4 (Jer 31:31-34/Ps 51:12-15, 18-19/Mt 
 16:13-23) 
  6:45am (SJ)  Marthe Fountain by Audrey Harrigan 
 

Friday, Aug 5 (Na 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7/Dt 32:35-36, 39, 41/
 Mt 16:24-28) 
  6:45am (SJ) Ely Geralde by His Daughter 
12:05pm (ND)  Jason Wagner by Carol Whitman 
 
 

Next Weekend – 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Saturday, Aug 6 (Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9/2 Pt 
 1:16-19/Lk 9:28b-36) 
  4:00pm (SJ)  Jimmy Benware by Tom & Maureen 
 DuMont 
 
Sunday, Aug 7 (Wis 18:6-9/Ps 33:1, 12, 18-22/Heb 11:1-

 2, 8-19) 

  8:00am (SJB)  Joseph & Lucille Laventure by Carolyn 
  9:30am (SH)   Margaret & Andrew Bouchard by the Fam-

ily 
11:00am (ND)  For The People of SAB 

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL 
 
It is needless to say that many families send their children to 
Catholic schools because of the strong faith formation.  Many of 
the families at Holy Family School are the children or grandchil-
dren of students who attended Bishop Smith Memorial School, 
Notre Dame School, Holy Family School and St. Joseph’s Ursu-
line Academy.  Catholic schools reinforce those values that are 
lived at home.   
 

Holy Family provides a wonderful, nurturing environment.  
Four of my 5 children graduated from Holy Family School 
thus far and they all cherish the memories of their time 
there.  I am so grateful that my children were able to re-
ceive a Catholic education just as I did.    ~Josie Dumas-
Sprague, Alumni and Parent of Beau Grade 6. 
 

For more information about Holy Family School, call Mrs. Mari-
anne Jadlos, Principal at 518-483-4443, or email at hfsprinci-
pal@hfsmalone.org.  
 
Check out the Holy Family School Booth in the Commercial 
Building at the Franklin County Fair! 
 

      ========================================== 
 

Holy Family Year-Round BINGO! 
Saturday Nights - Doors open at 5:30PM 

Early Bird -  Progressive Bingo  
Pull Tabs  

Concession 

Worship Sites of St. André's 
 

Notre Dame Church (ND), 11 Church Place, Malone 
St. Helen's Church (SH), 755 Co. Highway 41, Chasm Falls 
St. John Bosco Church (SJB), 57 Rennie Street, Malone 
St. Joseph's Church (SJ), 306 West Main Street, Malone 
 

Tuesday Nursing Home Mass 
  

The Alice Center (TAC), 45 Sixth Street, Malone 
Held in the 2nd floor West Dining Room 

SOCIETIES AND PARISHES’ EVENT(S) 

 
Bingo - Knights of Columbus 
Every Tuesday, early bird starts at 7:15pm. Elm Street. 
 
Knights of Columbus - Ham Dinner 
The Malone Council 308 of the Knights of 
Columbus will be hosting a Ham Dinner on 
Wednesday, August 3rd from 4:30 to 6:30pm 
at the Knights of Columbus Hall at 41 Elm 
Street.  The cost of the dinner is $10.00 per 
adult; $5.00 for children 5-12 years old; and 
children under 5 are free.  Take out orders will 
be available.  The proceeds from this dinner to benefit the In-
spire: Called To Love Vocation Summit.   

ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH FUNDRAISERS 
 

Bingo - St. John Bosco 
Join us for Bingo at St. John Bosco every THURSDAY.  Its 
starts at 7:15pm.  Bring a friend or two!  Workers for August 4th 
- Bingo - Team 3. NOTE: Bingo now starts at 7:00pm NOT 
7:15pm.    
 

Starts at 7:00pm - $1420 given away  
Early Bird  - Progressive Bingo 

Pull Tabs  
Concession  

If you’d like to contribute to St. André’s 
Parish electronically—weekly, one time 
only or monthly, either from your check-
ing account or credit card—you can now 
do so directly from the parish website: 
standres.org.  Thanks for your generosity! 

mailto:hfsprincipal@hfsmalone.org
mailto:hfsprincipal@hfsmalone.org
http://standres.org
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REGIONAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
  

Could you not watch with me for one hour? (Mk. 13:47)     
  

     St. Joseph’s, Malone - Tuesdays following 
 6:45am Mass until 1:00pm 
     Notre Dame, Malone - Thursdays, 7:00- 8:00pm 
 w/confessions 
     St. Patrick’s, Chateaugay - 1st Fridays from  
 9-10 am 
     St. Anne’s, St. Regis Falls - 1st Saturday  
 following 4:30pm anticipated Mass 

St. André’s Parish Pastoral Council 

  
Jennifer Champagne, Madonna Champagne (Youth Member), 
Andy Duso, Mary Haas, Pam Leduc (Trustee), Aimee LeRoy, 
Malcolm Miner, Greg Paye (Trustee), Judy Pelkey, Jeff Scharf, 
and Linda Sprague.    
 

Your Pastoral Council members want to hear from you!  Please 
feel free to approach them with your questions, suggestions, and 
concerns.  Meeting minutes are always available on the parish 
website.   

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 
Mountain View Association 
On Sunday, August 7th from 2:00-5:00pm the Mountain View 
Association with be holding a Community Celebration at the 
“Old” Mountain View Fire Station.  There will be arts & craft 
vendors on site, and food & beverages available.  Bring your own 
seating.  Ticket donations to benefit the MVA water quality & 
weed control fund.  Cost of tickets are $5.00 in advance and 
$6.00 on the day of event.  Tickets are available at Trailside, Bel-
ly’s, Sugarloaf, or by calling Tina or Bill at 330-880-4098.  Free 
Raffles and Fun For All!!! 

DIOCESAN EVENTS 
  
FAMILY GUGGENHEIM 2016!: Come Celebrate Family 
First Session August 11-14, Second Session August 18-21, 
Third Session October 7-9 at Camp Guggenheim, Saranac 
Lake NY.  As the school year comes to a close, do you dream of 
a family vacation that will reconnect your family members? Do 
you long to jump off the merry go round of hectic sched-
ules, activities and commitments that pull you away from family 
time? Come experience Family Guggenheim! You will enjoy a 
four day get away in the beautiful Adirondacks where you will be 
able to hike, swim and praise with other faithful families! You 
will enjoy engaging workshops, free time for the beach and nature 
and rest, fishing, liturgies, family rosary, campfires, a variety 
show, prayer, and lots of time to play. Come celebrate and redis-
cover your family and rejuvenate in carefree timelessness. Come 
experience the only place for your vacation; Family Guggenheim! 
For more information contact: Deacon Henry and Dayna Leader 
dleader@rcdony.org 315-287-2874.   
  
PRE-CANA MINISTRY: Volunteers Needed 
Have you and your spouse ever considered witnessing to engaged 
couples the beauty of the Sacrament of Marriage? There are many 
ways married couples can participate in Pre-Cana ministry in our 
diocese. Newly married couples and couples married for many 
years all have something to offer. We are in particular need of 
presenting couples for the Clinton Deanery. If you would be inter-
ested in finding out more about how you can witness to 
the beauty of the Sacrament of Marriage to engaged couples, 
please contact Dc. Henry and Dayna Leader at (315) 287-2874 or 
(315) 323-0827 or by email at: dleader@rcdony.org.  

St. Andre’s  Ministries 
  

Holy Family School (PreK-8) 
12 Homestead Park, (518) 483–4443 
Mrs. Marianne Jadlos, Principal 
  

Good Samaritan Food Pantry 
Administered by Catholic Charities 
57 Rennie Street, (518) 483–1460 
  
St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store 
6 Homestead Park (across from Holy Family School) 
Mon.-Fri., 9:00 A.M.–4:00 P.M.   
Sat., 10:00 A.M.–2:00 P.M. 

2016 RACHEL'S VINEYARD RETREATS 
 

If you or a friend are suffering after an abortion, consider attend-
ing a Rachel's Vineyard retreat at Guggenheim Lodge, Saranac 
Lake.  The next retreat will be September 2-4, 2016.  Chaplain for 
the fall retreat is Fr. Bryan Stitt. A confidential registration form 
is located at www.rcdony.org/pro-life. For more information, con-
tact Colleen Miner: 518-524-0774  

http://www.google.com/imgres?sa=X&biw=1280&bih=875&tbm=isch&tbnid=94Lc0H6JVf0BJM:&imgrefurl=http://saints.sqpn.com/monstrance/&docid=kAH3OlyKtL-ODM&imgurl=http://saints.sqpn.com/ncd06196a.jpg&w=153&h=300&ei=ruY5Uq7MB6__4AOF2YDACQ&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:27,s:0,i
mailto:dleader@rcdony.org
mailto:dleader@rcdony.org
mailto:dleader@rcdony.org.
http://www.rcdony.org/pro-life
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STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

 
 

"There are three kinds of giving: grudge giving 
says, I have to; duty giving says, I ought to; 
thanksgiving says, I want to.  The first comes from 
constraint; the second from a sense of obligation; 
the third from a full heart." 
         Rev. Robert Rodenmayer 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Parents who wish to have a child baptized should contact 
Rev. Joseph Giroux to make arrangements for the date and 
for a program of preparation.  Parents are highly encour-
aged to make arrangements at least three months before the 
child is born, as the Catholic Church encourages Baptism 
for infants as soon as possible after birth.  Adults and older 
children (seven years or older) interested in Baptism or en-
tering into full communion with the Catholic Church should 
inquire about the program of preparation (R.C.I.A.: the Rite 
of Christian Initiation of Adults). 
  
Sacrament of Matrimony 
A Catholic wishing to be married in one of our churches 
should contact one of the priests at least six months prior to 
the desired date in order to begin making arrangements.  A 
program of preparation is required.  The parish should be 
contacted before any other plans are made—for example, 
the wedding reception. 
  
Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
For those preparing for surgery, nursing home residents, or 
the homebound, contact one of the parish priests to make 
arrangements to be anointed.  For those in the hospital 
(especially in the event of an emergency), ask the hospital 
staff to contact the priest on call. 

  07/24/16  07/26/15  07/27/14  

Envelopes $7,198.00 $8,965.00 $  9,298.00 

Plate $1,259.07       $   861.33 $  1,353.52  

Online Gifts $     20.00    $       0.00  $         0.00  

TOTAL $8,477.07 $9,826.33 $10,651.52 

Envelopes 
Used 

  

261 
  

314 
  

318 



St. André Bessette Parish 
Malone, New York 
 
06-0038 


